
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Inner and Outer Harbour – Bathymetric 

Survey Activity 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that bathymetric survey operations are 
scheduled for Lowestoft Inner and Outer Harbour, on Thurs 26th and Friday 27th 
September. The vessel conducting the survey will be ‘RS11’.     

 

Vessel RS 11 

The RS11 will be monitoring VHF Channel 14 throughout survey activities. Vessel 
movements will be monitored and co-ordinated via Lowestoft Port Control, who can 
provide updates on the survey activity and location. Vessels are requested to give 
the survey vessel a wide berth and pass at slow speed to minimise vessel wash.   

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if 

further information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

26 September 2024 
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